
This means that we won’t tell 
anyone you have been to see 
us, including parents/carers, 

partners or your GP.

In rare circumstances, we may need to break 
confidentiality and share some details of your visit. 

We would only do this if we felt you or someone 
else was at risk of serious harm, and we would 
always try to talk to you about this first.

Our sexual health  
services are 

CONFIDENTIAL 


